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new skills! I carry it with me daily and even veteran Pediatric nurses ask for it
as a reference."--Amazon Reviewer êêêêê Well worth it! "The price is right, the
info is GREAT! Concise but covers just about everything you could need to know
about Peds. ... highly recommend these for clinical and for study."--Amazon
Reviewer
Neuro Notes Claudia R Fenderson 2009-01-23 Whatever the practice setting—acute
care, rehabilitation, outpatient, extended care, or in a school—turn to this handy
guide to the neurological examination. It covers all of the common neuromuscular
conditions, disorders, and diseases you might encountered in patients throughout
their lifespans. Thumb tabs and nearly 240 illustrations insure you can find just
what you’re looking for.
NP Notes Ruth McCaffrey 2009-12-03 Must-have information! With an emphasis on
prescribing and using tests to diagnose disorders, the information you need every
day.
MedSurg Notes Tracey Hopkins 2007-11 MedSurg Notes, 2nd Edition provides
information in one handy pocket guide. With over 65 common clinical situations
addressed, MedSurg Notes is a pocketful of confidence. The book includes: tabs for
renal and endocrine; an emergency tab - including updated CPR guidelines and what
to do during a code; an infections tab; combined labs and meds tab; a full color
A&P snapshot; guidelines for delegation and documentation; and a simple framework
for thinking and acting in urgent situations.
Ther Ex Notes Carolyn Kisner 2017-10-19 Put the information you need at your
fingertips with this handy, easy-to-use guide to the proper exercises for your
patients. Each joint tab follows a consistent order—general exercises for the
specific region, followed by common pathologies and surgeries, with specific
interventions for each pathology or surgery. Crystal-clear photographs show you a
wealth of different techniques, while a streamlined format makes the information
extremely easy to understand.
The Ultimate Nurse Practitioner Guidebook Nadia Santana 2018 The Ultimate Nurse
Practitioner Guidebook: A Comprehensive Guide to Getting Into and Surviving Nurse
Practitioner School, Finding a Job, and Understanding the Policy That Drives the
Profession will help you pursue a successful career as a nurse practitioner (NP).
In this book, you will learn about the profession; how to choose, finance, and
survive NP school; and how to proceed after graduation. The nurse practitioner
profession is one of the fastest-growing medical professions in the United States.
With the passing of the Affordable Care Act, millions of Americans have become
insured, with NPs filling the gap and providing affordable access to care. NPs
work in all 50 states plus the District of Columbia, and they have complete
autonomy in many states. Nurse practitioners see patients of all ages and in a
wide variety of settings, write prescriptions, and order labs and tests, all while
providing excellent patient care. The Ultimate Nurse Practitioner Guidebook aims
to help anyone interested in a career as a nurse practitioner determine whether it
is the right path for them, and will also help current NP students successfully
complete their programs. This book is a must-read for those who are interested in
attending nurse practitioner school, current nurse practitioner students, and even
practicing NPs.
Practice Guidelines for Family Nurse Practitioners - Revised Reprint Karen
Fenstermacher 2013 This portable reference addresses common primary care
conditions and their respective signs and symptoms. Features separate chapters on
specific populations, including geriatric and pediatric patients, and patients
with psychiatric conditions. Numerous tables detail symptoms, physical assessment
findings and possible diagnoses.
Passing Your Advanced Nursing OSCE Helen Ward 2009-01 This book aims to provide an
easily accessible quick reference guide for advanced nursing students preparing to
undertake practical examinations to assess advanced clinical practice competence,
and students preparing for practical examinations in non-medical prescribing
assessment. These examinations are commonly known as objective structured clinical
examinations (OSCEs). The book is a preparation and revision tool, designed to be
read in conjunction with any recommended core clinical textbooks: however, along
with giving students step-by-step instructions on performing well in OSCE
scenarios, it also gives guidance to academic staff on preparing to teach and mark
OSCEs. This book uses a case study approach to OSCEs in a coherent, consistent,
and easily understandable style. Both authors are clinical academic nurse
practitioners who regularly work in clinical practice in conjunction with teaching
advanced nurse practitioner and non-medical prescribing students.
Midwifery & Women's Health Nurse Practitioner Certification Review Guide Beth M.
Kelsey 2014-09-30 Midwifery & Women's Health Nurse Practitioner Certification
Review Guide, Third Edition is a comprehensive review designed to help midwives
and women’s health nurse practitioners prepare for certification exams. Based on
the American Midwifery Certification Board (AMCB) and the National Certification
Corporation (NCC) test blueprints, it contains nearly 1,000 questions and
comprehensive rationales representing those found on the exams. Completely updated
and revised with the most current evidence and practice standards, the new edition
incorporates expanded content on pharmacology, pathophysiology, and diagnostic
tools.Important Notice: The digital edition of this book is missing some of the
images or content found in the print edition. Please note Navigate Test Prep is
not included with the eBook and must be purchased separately.
Student Nurse Clinical Notebook Nachole Johnson 2017-06-29 Are you a student in
need of an organized solution for your clinical notes? The Student Nurse Clinical
Notebook was created just for you! Keep all of your patient encounters organized
by clinical rotation and date. Each daily clinical sheet has everything you need
to keep track of every patient you care for during clinicals. An extra page for
notes is included for each daily clinical sheet so you will have plenty of room to
jot down clinical pearls, something you learned that day, or any other information
that will help you grow from a student nurse to nurse. Best of all, once your
clinical semester is complete you'll have a notebook that contains all of your
clinical information without sorting through mounds of paperwork or worry about
losing anything. Everything will be in one handy notebook to make for easy
uploading to your clinical tracking system.
Fast Facts for Nurse Practitioners Nadine M. Aktan 2021 "The goal of this book is
for a seasoned nurse practitioner to share practical guidance which supports the
reader to be better prepared in the provision of high-quality primary care to
their clients and families"-Paediatrics Rajat Kapoor 2013 Crash Course - your effective every day study
companion PLUS the perfect antidote for exam stress! Save time and be assured you
have all the information you need in one place to excel on your course and achieve
exam success. A winning formula now for over 15 years, each series volume has been
fine tuned and fully updated, with an improved layout tailored to make your life

POP Display NP Notes 2e Bakers Dozen Ruth McCaffrey 2013-12-30
Differential Diagnosis for the Advanced Practice Nurse Dr. Jacqueline Rhoads
2014-07-17 This clinical guide is targeted for nurse practitioner students and for
those who are starting practice to help them with the basic skill of how to use
the history and physical exam findings to form a differential diagnosis, and then
evaluate the best treatment choice for common problems.
NP Notes ruth McCaffrey 2017-10-23 Put this handy guide to work in class, in
clinical, and in practice. From screening and assessment tools and differential
diagnosis through the most commonly ordered drugs and billing and coding, this
volume in the Davis Notes Series presents the information you need every day in a
pocket-sized resource.
Critical Care Notes Clinical Pocket Guide Janice Jones 2019-01-07 This quick
reference is your go-to guide for the precise yet comprehensive clinical
information you need to care for adult patients safely and effectively. Completely
revised and updated, you’ll find even more of what you need at a moment’s notice,
including coverage of rebreathing masks, cardiac surgeries, traumatic brain and
head injuries, MRSA prevention and treatment guidelines, and much more!
The APRN and PA’s Complete Guide to Prescribing Drug Therapy 2022 Mari J. Wirfs,
PhD, MN, APRN, ANP-BC, FNP-BC, CNE 2021-07-06 Includes 25 new diagnoses and
digital updates as needed! The only prescribing guide conveniently organized by
clinical diagnoses for adult and pediatric patients, this concise resource is an
unrivaled reference tool for advanced health care providers (AHCPs) and students
in all clinical practice settings who need guidance on prescribing drugs for
patients with acute, episodic, and chronic health problems. Newly updated for 2022
with the most recent drug information and clinical guidance, this revised edition
contains 25 new diagnoses including 15 additional cancer diagnoses and the novel
Coronavirus (COVID-19). The APRN and PA's Complete Guide to Prescribing Drug
Therapy 2022 intersperses clinically useful information throughout, such as
monitored laboratory values, patient teaching points, and safety information.
Section I alphabetically presents pharmacotherapy regimens for more than 600
clinical diagnoses. Each diagnosis contains drug choices alphabetically by generic
name, FDA pregnancy category, OTC availability, generic availability, adult and
pediatric dosing regimens, brand/trade names, available dose forms, and additive
information. Section II uses a convenient table format to convey pediatric and
adult immunization schedules, contraceptives, pediatric dosing tables for liquid
anti infectives, and much more. An alphabetical cross reference index of drugs by
generic and brand/trade names, with FDA pregnancy category and controlled drug
schedule, facilitates quick identification of drugs by alternate names and
relative safety during pregnancy. Key Features: Uniquely organized by clinical
diagnosis! Addresses drug treatment options for over 600 specific diagnoses Guides
the AHCP through drug classes, categories, and brand/trade names for primary care
health issues Contains over 30 Appendices with quick access to drugs by category
(e.g., antineoplastics, anticonvulsants), child and adult immunization schedules,
contraceptives by form, glucocorticosteroids by potency, and much more! Index
provides cross referencing of drugs by generic and brand/trade names Includes
eBook and regular updates with purchase of print guide
The Future of Nursing Institute of Medicine 2011-02-08 The Future of Nursing
explores how nurses' roles, responsibilities, and education should change
significantly to meet the increased demand for care that will be created by health
care reform and to advance improvements in America's increasingly complex health
system. At more than 3 million in number, nurses make up the single largest
segment of the health care work force. They also spend the greatest amount of time
in delivering patient care as a profession. Nurses therefore have valuable
insights and unique abilities to contribute as partners with other health care
professionals in improving the quality and safety of care as envisioned in the
Affordable Care Act (ACA) enacted this year. Nurses should be fully engaged with
other health professionals and assume leadership roles in redesigning care in the
United States. To ensure its members are well-prepared, the profession should
institute residency training for nurses, increase the percentage of nurses who
attain a bachelor's degree to 80 percent by 2020, and double the number who pursue
doctorates. Furthermore, regulatory and institutional obstacles -- including
limits on nurses' scope of practice -- should be removed so that the health system
can reap the full benefit of nurses' training, skills, and knowledge in patient
care. In this book, the Institute of Medicine makes recommendations for an actionoriented blueprint for the future of nursing.
Nurse Practitioner's Business Practice and Legal Guide Carolyn Buppert 2004 "Every
NP should own a copy of this book!" - The Nurse Practitioner Journal Written by a
nurse practitioner who is also a practicing attorney, Nurse Practitioner's
Business Practice and Legal Guide, Second Edition provides the unique point of
view of an author who knows what legal and business problems arise on a daily
basis. The second edition to this best seller will teach you: --How to write an
effective business plan using the most up-to-date information and planning
strategies-How to avoid malpractice and other lawsuits-What rights an employed NP
has-What to do if rejected for payment-How to effectively negotiate managed care
contracts-How to get the highest marks on performance report cards-What must take
place for NPs to become primary care providers-What decisions need to be made
before starting a practice-How to handle patient flow-And more!Nurse practitioners
and NP students who read this book will have a solid foundation of knowledge with
which they may continue their practice confidently and effectively, whether it be
in developing an employment relationship, undertaking a business venture, giving
testimony before the state legislature, composing a letter to an insurance company
about an unpaid bill, teaching at a school of nursing, or serving as president of
a state or national organization.
RNotes® Ehren Myers 2014-03-20 Rely on this handy guide to quickly reference the
practical, must-know information you need to deliver safe and effective health
care in both hospital and home settings for all of your patients. Its great for
students and educators on the go, while NCLEX tips, highlighted throughout, make
it perfect for those preparing for the licensure exam.
Peds Notes Luanne Linnard-Palmer 2019-02-27 A DAVIS'S NOTES BOOK! Your one-stop
source for class, clinical, and practice! This pocket-sized, quick reference is
sure to become your #1 pediatric resource! You'll find all of the information you
need to deliver safe, effective care for children based on their age, size,
developmental level, and unique pathologies. Write-on, wipe-off, reusable pages
make it easy to take notes in any setting! See what students and practitioners are
saying online about the previous edition... êêêêê A must have for peds clinical.
"Awesome pocket companion during my peds clinical rotation."--Amazon Reviewer
êêêêê Excellent pocket guide. "Excellent review for students and nurses learning
np-notes-nurse-practitioners-clinical-pocket-guide
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easier. Especially written by junior doctors - those who understand what is
essential for exam success - with all information thoroughly checked and quality
assured by expert Faculty Advisers, the result is a series of books which exactly
meets your needs and you know you can trust. Building on the success of previous
editions, Crash Course Paediatrics 4/e provides concise and highly practical
overage of this core specialty. It has been carefully honed to meet the needs of
students in their medical undergraduate years, but will also prove invaluable for
foundation trainees or specialty doctors embarking on a career in paediatrics.
More than 400 tables and illustrations present clinical, diagnostic and practical
information in an easy-to-follow manner Friendly and accessible approach to the
subject makes learning especially easy Written by junior doctors for students authors who understand exam pressures Contains 'Hints and Tips' boxes, and other
useful aide-mémoires Succinct coverage of the subject enables 'sharp focus' and
efficient use of time during exam preparation Contains a fully updated selfassessment section - ideal for honing exam skills and self-testing Self-assessment
section fully updated to reflect current exam requirements Contains 'common exam
pitfalls' as advised by faculty Feeling daunted? Worried about passing your exams?
Need to brush up on a particular topic? Then Crash Course is for you!! Now
celebrating over 10 years of success - Crash Course has been specially devised to
help you get through your exams with ease. Completely revised and updated
throughout, the new edition of Crash Course is perfectly tailored to meet your
needs by providing everything you need to know in one place. Clearly presented in
a tried and trusted, easy-to-use, format, each book in the series gives complete
coverage of the subject in a no-nonsense, user-friendly fashion. Commencing with
'Learning Objectives', each chapter guides you succinctly through the topic,
giving full coverage of the curriculum whilst avoiding unnecessary and often
confusing detail. Each chapter is also supported by a full artwork programme, and
features the ever popular 'Hints and Tips' boxes as well as other useful aidemémoires. All volumes contain an up-to-date self-assessment section which allows
you to test your knowledge and hone your exam skills! Authored by students or
junior doctors - working under close faculty supervision - each volume has been
prepared by someone who has been in the exam situation and so can relate closely
to your needs. So whether you need to get out of a fix or aim for distinctionCrash
Course is for you!! Be safe - rely on Crash Course!
Phlebotomy Notes Susan King Strasinger 2019-12-12 This pocket-sized reference
provides great information on phlebotomy techniques, with nice summaries of
procedures with many photos and illustrations. It is ideal for clinical rotations,
for quick review of coursework, and to study in preparation for your certification
exam.
NPpocket Medical Reference Guide 2019-03-05 NPpocket contains day-to-day medical
information to save you time and make you more efficient while taking care of
patients. This medical reference is used by healthcare professionals (nurses,
nursing assistants, nurse practitioners, certified nursing, medical assistants)
across many different nursing fields. You'll find information on catheter
selection, diets, fluids, insulin dosing, mental status exams, CXR, nerve testing,
injections and much more inside this pocket reference. NPpocket is designed with a
quick tabbed medical index to get you information at a moment's notice.
OB/GYN Peds Notes Brenda Walters Holloway 2016-10-05 Here’s the essential clinical
information you need to care for obstetric, gynecological, newborn, and pediatric
patients in any setting. The 3rd Edition of this popular pocket guide has been
thoroughly revised and updated to reflect nursing practice today.
Clinical Case Studies for the Family Nurse Practitioner Leslie Neal-Boylan
2011-11-28 Clinical Case Studies for the Family Nurse Practitioneris a key
resource for advanced practice nurses and graduatestudents seeking to test their
skills in assessing, diagnosing, andmanaging cases in family and primary care.
Composed of morethan 70 cases ranging from common to unique, the book
compilesyears of experience from experts in the field. It is
organizedchronologically, presenting cases from neonatal to geriatric carein a
standard approach built on the SOAP format. Thisincludes differential diagnosis
and a series of critical thinkingquestions ideal for self-assessment or classroom
use.
Coding Notes Pocket Coach for Medical Coding Alice Anne Andress 2016-01-31 Your
professional coding coach at your fingertips. Increase your confidence with the
expert guidance you’ll find in the 3rd Edition of this easy-to-use guide. Here’s
all of the information you need to understand medical billing and coding
procedures…in a snap! It’s your one-stop source for commonly used codes and
categories that don't change frequently and ICD-10 references for locating codes
that do. It’s like having a master coder by your side showing you how to use the
coding reference manuals to increase your efficiency and accuracy.
The NP Guide: Essential Knowledge for Nurse Practitioner Practice Kevin Letz
2017-05-04 The NP Guide: Essential Knowledge for Nurse Practitioner Practice 3rd
Edition
Pocket Primary Care Meghan M. Kiefer 2014-03-06 "Prepared by residents and
attending physicians at Massachusetts General Hospital, this pocket-sized looseleaf is created in the style of Pocket Medicine by providing key clinical data for
students and residents and focuses on patient care in the outpatient setting.
Pocket Primary Care is a handy summary of key clinical information designed to
form the basis of an individual's pocket notebook or to be integrated into one's
own notebook. Includes areas of: preventive medicine, cardiovascular, dermatology,
endocrine, gastrointestinal, hematology, infectious disease, musculoskeletal,
neurology, ophthalmology/ ENT, psychiatry/social, pulmonary, renal/urology,
special populations, women's health, men's health, and geriatric"--Provided by
publisher.
Psych Notes Darlene D Pedersen 2013-08-01 Now with DSM-5 Content! This pocket
guide delivers quick access to need-to-know information on basic behavioral
theories, key aspects of psychiatric and crisis interventions, mental status
assessments and exams, mental health history and assessment tools, and so much
more.
SOAP for Family Medicine Daniel Maldonado 2018-08-14 Offering step-by-step
guidance on how to properly document patient care, this updated Second Edition
presents 90 of the most common clinical problems encountered on the wards and
clinics in an easy-to-read, two-page layout using the familiar "SOAP" note format.
Emphasizing the patient’s clinical problem, not the diagnosis, this pocket-sized
quick reference teaches both clinical reasoning and documentation skills and is
ideal for use by medical students, Pas, and NPs during the Family Medicine
rotation.
Medical Notes Bruce Y. Lee 2008-10 Mirrors the way you work clinically - by body
system. This book provides diagnostic and treatment algorithms; supplies equations
and formulas; offers data for commonly used drugs; and, describes major
radiological procedures, including their indications, normal and abnormal
findings, implications, and contraindications.
Patients at Risk Niran Al-Agba 2020-11-01 Patients at Risk: The Rise of the Nurse
Practitioner and Physician Assistant in Healthcare exposes a vast conspiracy of
political maneuvering and corporate greed that has led to the replacement of
qualified medical professionals by lesser trained practitioners. As corporations
seek to save money and government agencies aim to increase constituent access,
minimum qualifications for the guardians of our nation’s healthcare continue to
decline—with deadly consequences. This is a story that has not yet been told, and
np-notes-nurse-practitioners-clinical-pocket-guide

one that has dangerous repercussions for all Americans. With the rate of nurse
practitioner and physician assistant graduates exceeding that of physician
graduates, if you are not already being treated by a non-physician, chances are,
you soon will be. While advocates for these professions insist that research shows
that they can provide the same care as physicians, patients do not know the whole
truth: that there are no credible scientific studies to support the safety and
efficacy of non-physicians practicing without physician supervision. Written by
two physicians who have witnessed the decline of medical expertise over the last
twenty years, this data-driven book interweaves heart-rending true patient stories
with hard data, showing how patients have been sacrificed for profit by the
substitution of non-physician practitioners. Adding a dimension neglected by
modern healthcare critiques such as An American Sickness, this book provides a
roadmap for patients to protect themselves from medical harm. WORDS OF PRAISE and
REVIEWS Al-Agba and Bernard tell a frightening story that insiders know all too
well. As mega corporations push for efficiency and tout consumer focused retail
services, American healthcare is being dumbed down to the point of no return. It's
a story that many media outlets are missing and one that puts you and your
family's health at real risk. --John Irvine, Deductible Media Laced with actual
patient cases, the book’s data and patterns of large corporations replacing
physicians with non-physician practitioners, despite the vast difference in
training is enlightening and astounding. The authors' extensively researched book
methodically lays out the problems of our changing medical care landscape and
solutions to ensure quality care. --Marilyn M. Singleton, MD, JD A masterful job
of bringing to light a rapidly growing issue of what should be great concern to
all of us: the proliferation of non-physician practitioners that work
predominantly inside algorithms rather than applying years of training, clinical
knowledge, and experience. Instead of a patient-first mentality, we are
increasingly met with the sad statement of Profits Over Patients, echoed by
hospitals and health insurance companies. --John M. Chamberlain, MHA, LFACHE,
Board Chairman, Citizen Health A must read for patients attempting to navigate
today’s healthcare marketplace. --Brian Wilhelmi MD, JD, FASA
Family Nurse Practitioner Certification Intensive Review Maria T. Codina Leik
2013-08-12 Print+CourseSmart
NP Notes Ruth McCaffrey 2021-03 A wealth of screening tools, including DHHS Health
Screening Guidelines for Men & Women - Medicare Preventative Services - Guidelines
for Cholesterol Management - CAGE - RAFFT Questionnaire - and more! American Heart
Association's 2020 CPR, ACLS, and PALS guidelines Coverage of 42 commonly
encountered disorders Clinical assessment pearls. Differential diagnosis charts
for the most common disorders seen in clinical practice. Coverage of complementary
and alternative therapies. Billing and coding information, including CPT codes,
ICD-10 codes, and more.
Secrets From The World's Most Productive Nurse Practitioner Jessica Reeves Mph,
Msn 2021-04-15 A track record of closing visits the same day (97-100% of the
time), rarely running late, and leaving on time every day earned me the nickname
of The World's Most Productive* Nurse Practitioner. Learn my secrets for staying
on track at work, maintaining YOUR ideal work-life harmony, the questions to ask
BEFORE you accept an offer that will let you know whether your potential new
workplace views (and values) time the same way you do, and so much more. All the
things that you DON'T learn in school are waiting for you in this book. Buy it for
yourself if you are about to graduate; give it as a gift for a new NP; pick it up
and read it before you accept another job offer that could leave you burnt out and
questioning whether leaving the floor as an RN was really the right choice (it
was!). Cheaper than board reviews, and healthier than a cup of coffee or a bottle
of wine, this is pretty much the BEST $13.95 you could spend to prepare yourself
for practice in all the ways that school didn't. And it's an easy read, with a
sense of humor - what's the last book you read that you could say that about? I'll
wait...
Peds Notes Luanne Linnard-Palmer 2010-01-15 This rapid reference is sure to become
your #1 pediatric resource It presents all of the information needed to deliver
safe, effective care for children based on their age, size, developmental level,
and unique pathologies.
NP Notes Ruth McCaffrewy 2021-02-09 Your one-stop source for class, clinical, and
practice. This pocket-sized, quick reference resource gives you easy access to the
information you need to deliver safe and effective care, including screening and
assessment tools, differential diagnosis charts, commonly ordered medications,
billing and coding information and more. Now with information on Covid-19, the 4th
Edition of this AJN Book of the Year Award Winner has been completely revised and
updated to reflect the latest changes in the field.
The Clinical Pocket Guide to Advanced Practice Palliative Nursing Constance Dahlin
2017-03-30 The Clinical Pocket Guide to Advanced Practice Palliative Nursing is a
companion guide to Advanced Practice Palliative Nursing, the first text devoted to
advanced practice nursing care of the seriously ill and dying. Each chapter of
this pocket guide presents point-of-care guidance on palliative care issues for
quick reference in daily practice. Edited by leaders in the field, this handbook
provides consistency in the nursing process from assessment to The Clinical Pocket
Guide to Advanced Practice Palliative Nursing is a companion guide to Advanced
Practice Palliative Nursing, the first text devoted to advanced practice nursing
care of the seriously ill and dying. Each chapter of this pocket guide presents
point-of-care guidance on palliative care issues for quick reference in daily
practice. Edited by leaders in the field, this handbook provides consistency in
the nursing process from assessment to management and evaluation of symptoms and
various clinical situations. The Clinical Pocket Guide to Advanced Practice
Palliative Nursing contains clinical pearls developed from the textbook and
practical tools on pain and symptom assessment, functional status, and
communication, making it an ideal resource for practicing APNs. management and
evaluation of symptoms and various clinical situations. The Clinical Pocket Guide
to Advanced Practice Palliative Nursing contains clinical pearls developed from
the textbook and practical tools on pain and symptom assessment, functional
status, and communication, making it an ideal resource for practicing APNs.
NP Notes Ruth McCaffrey 2009 A Daviss Notes book, NP Notes provides nurse
practitioner students and clinicians easy access to the information most commonly
needed in clinical practice. It will be organized in tabs that focus on the areas
for which nurse practitioners are responsible, mainly screening, assessing,
diagnosing and treating medical conditions and coding for optimal revenue.
Nurse Practitioner Notebook Super Np Notebooks 2019-10-19 Nurse Practitioner gifts
to show your appreciation for a NP. Great for a future nurse practitioner student
whether in school or as an APRN graduation gift. Featuring a NP word graphic cover
and 100 pages blank ruled notebook. 100 lined pages (50 pages front/back) 6" x 9"
paperback with matte cover Great size to fit in a backpack, bag or purse for
nursing school or work
Nurse Practitioner Certification Exam Prep Margaret A Fitzgerald 2020-11-10
Develop the test-taking skills you need to prepare for your certification
examination and build the knowledge base you need to successfully enter practice.
Begin with high-yield content reviews of must-know disorders; then quiz yourself
with questions reflecting those found on the ANCC and AANP certification
examinations. More than 2,500 questions with detailed rationales for both correct
and incorrect responses to help you hone your diagnostic and treatment reasoning
skills.
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